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The audit firmqualified its opinion on project assets due to an overstatement of fixed assets by a net amount of
$85,626. However, the deficiencies identified in the internal controls of the project would not affect the
achievement of the objectives of the audited entity.

Key recommendation: Total = 1, high priority = 1

The recommendation aims to ensure the safeguarding of assets, as well as compliance with legislative
mandates, regulations and rules, policies and procedures.

For high (critical) priority recommendations, prompt action is required to ensure that UNDP is not exposed to
high risks. Failure to take action could result in major negative consequences for UNDP. The high (critical)
priority recommendation is presented below:

Non-compliance with
UNDP's assets

recognition policy
(Issue 1)

The audit noted a discrepancy in the value of the assets between the Atlas in-
Service Report and the Project's physical inventory tracking list. This resulted in
an overstatement of the fixed assets by a net amount of $85,626.

Recommendation: The Office's management should maintain assets in line with
the 'UNDP Programme and Operations Policies and Procedures' by making sure
that the asset system is up to date. The Officeshould Identify assets intended to
be transferred to third parties at the acquisition stage. Only those items meeting
the UNDP asset criteria should be recognized as assets in Atlas.

Management comments and action plan

The UN Resident Coordinator and UNDP Resident Representative accepted the recommendation and is in the
process of implementing it. Comments and/or additional information provided have been incorporated into the
report, where appropriate.
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